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H udson County successfully applied 
for a $500,000 grant for this project 

through the NJTPA’s Fiscal Year 2019 Local 
Capital Project Delivery Program. This project 
will investigate options for replacing or 
rehabilitating the Meadowlands Parkway 
Bridge in the Town of Secaucus.

Project Details
This project will study replacing or 
rehabilitating the four-lane, four-span 
bridge, which was built in 1973 and has a 
series of parallel steel beams supporting 
the deck. The bridge, which is 316 feet 
long, carries traffic over Norfolk Southern 
rail lines. It is classified as structurally 
deficient and functionally obsolete. The 
Town of Secaucus in conjunction with the 
New Jersey Department of Transportation 
has undertaken more than $3 million in 
temporary structural repairs to the bridge.

About the Project Area 
The Meadowlands Parkway Bridge connects 
an industrial and commercial area in Secaucus 
to the New Jersey Turnpike, Frank R. 
Lautenberg NJ TRANSIT Station and State 
Route 3. This important arterial roadway is 
highly trafficked.

The Local Capital Project  
Delivery Program
The NJTPA’s Local Capital Project Delivery 
Program awards grants to counties and 
cities to investigate all aspects of a project, 
including environmental, right of way access, 
design and feasibility issues. Projects that 
complete this initial investigative work, called 
the Local Concept Development Phase, may 
be eligible for eventual construction with 
federal funds. For more information about 
the program, visit NJTPA.org.
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